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30TH MEDICAL BRIGADE
_ VICTORY MEDICS...STRONG TEAMS!

Future Victory Medic,

Welcome to the 30th Medial Brigade and congratulations on your assignment! The 30th
Medical Brigade is the only European-based Medical Brigade and our mission is to
deliver health service support and force health protection to the U.S. European
Command (EUCOM) and U.S. Africa Command (AFRICOM) theaters. Additionally, our
goal is to encourage integration, improve interoperability, and build medical capacity
with our allies and partners through health engagements.

The 30th Medical Brigade has a rich history in Europe dating back to World War Il. Our
major subordinate units are the 519th Hospital Center and the 421st Multifunctional
Medical Battalion. They are located in Kaiserslautern and Baumholder, respectively. To
learn more about our unit, visit our website at https://www.21tsc.army.mil/Units/30th-
Medical-Brigade/ and our Facebook page at https://www.facebook.com/30thmed/.

Living in Europe is a unique opportunity to immerse in local culture, festive traditions,
and culinary delights. The U.S. Army Garrison Rheinland-Pfalz community has much to
offer. Your assignment with 30th Medical Brigade will undoubtedly enhance your
experience and broaden your perspective. As you embark on this exciting journey with
us, we are committed to making your transition as smooth as possible. If you have not
already, be sure to log into Army Career Tracker at https://actnow.army.mil/ and
complete the DA Form 5434 under the SPONSORSHIP tab on the left side of the page.

Our Family Readiness Support team is prepared to assist your Family and to provide
the resources necessary to help welcome you to the Victory Medic Family. Upon arrival
we encourage you and your family to join and participate in our Soldier and Family
Readiness Group (SFRG) network. We also encourage you to follow our SFRG page on
social media at https://www.facebook.com/30thMEDSFRG.

We are thrilled to welcome you to the 30th Medical Brigade and we are confident that
your skills and experience will contribute significantly to our continued success. If you
have questions prior to your arrival, please reach out to your assigned sponsor. We look
forward to your safe arrival!
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